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Hello from the White Mountains of Arizona. Hard to believe we are about to close out another year.
God has been so good to us this year. The ministry can be an on going challenge at times., so many
burdens to carry. Many people become weak in their faith, but God’s word always gives us the courage
to move forward and not give up. So many have more struggles than others, facing many trials. Thank
God for his mighty power .

We are so thankful to see an older couple that, started attending services late October.  He came to me
after the Sunday service, ask can we talk. As we were going to a classroom to talk, his wife ask if she
could come too. He told me the preaching today was just for him., . He say’s I m not ready to die.
His wife sits very quietly, from things she had said in the past I assumed she was already saved. As we
sat there and talked , I gave the Romans Road to salvation, explaining the verses. He admitted he was
lost and needed to be saved. As we prayed and he repeated the prayer, his wife starts repeating the
prayer with her husband, Glory to God both got saved & ask Jesus to come into their hearts... Amen
God is so Good. Both have been in church ever since & plan to be baptized in the Spring.

With Christmas upon us, we planned out some activities at the church. We went to most of homes of
our Seniors, sang to them & presented them with a small gift bag. Many do not have family close by, so
they are alone for the holidays. Our church lady‘s enjoyed a Christmas Luncheon also. We do not
have as many kids this year, so only had a small program on Christmas Sunday involving the kids along
with our regular services. Its been a blessing to have our missionary’s Bro., & Sister Bermijo with us
from the Philippines. ~Sandy is doing fine, busy doing home schooling with Kimberly. Phoenix is doing
well.  Please continue to pray for me & my health issues. Just went through more testing, still no direct
answers. I have appointment with a neurologist in May, praying this will give answers to my health
issues. I will be having an out patient procedure on my ear in Jan & in Feb I will have carpal tunnel
surgery on my left hand. After that has healed, then surgery on the right hand. I know God is in control.
Please continue to pray for our adult children as well as our grand kids too. Our hearts desire is to see
them serving God.  We appreciate all your prayers & for the financial support for the ministry here.
We are thankful for each of you & for all your kindness. Merry Christmas to each of you.
Yours in Christ,
Luther & Sandy Quintana
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